
 

City Council Agenda Report 

City of Long Lake 
450 Virginia Avenue, PO Box 606 
Long Lake, MN  55356 

MEETING DATE / August 7, 2024 

SUBJECT: Approve Liquor Licenses for LLORO LLC (Katherine Stephens) DBA Bucks Pub 

Prepared By: Jeanette Moeller, City Clerk Report Date: 7/31/2024 
  
  

Recommended City Council Action 

Staff recommends the following: 

Motion to adopt Resolution No. 2024-35 approving issuance of liquor licenses for LLORO LLC doing business as 
Bucks Pub, subject to conditions contained in said Resolution. 

Overview / Background 

Katherine Stephens, LLORO LLC, submitted a complete application for On Sale Intoxicating and Sunday Sales 
Liquor Licenses at the end of January 2024 for a new restaurant, Bucks Pub, to be located at 2067 Wayzata 
Boulevard W, Suite 2.  A background investigation was subsequently completed by the Wayzata Police 
Department as required by City ordinance.  Background checks included a driver’s license and warrant check, 
Minnesota and Hennepin County criminal history checks, and a review of credit reporting for proof of financial 
responsibility.  The Wayzata Police Department has no objection to issuance of the licenses requested. 

It should be noted that due to a lengthy construction delay related to the state’s plumbing review for the 
restaurant project, the applicant now anticipates opening Bucks Pub sometime in September.  Staff 
recommends adoption of the proposed Resolution to approve issuance of the Liquor Licenses as requested.  The 
applicant will be responsible to submit required insurance documentation for LLORO LLC dba Bucks Pub, and to 
pay liquor license fees prorated to reflect the remainder of the 2024 license year.    

Supporting Information 
 

 Resolution No. 2024-35 

 Copy of WPD background checklist  

 Copy of Alcohol Background Investigation sheet (from City license application) 


